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Grade 3 Math Proficiency Scales T3 
 Novice “1” Approaching “2” Proficient “3” Advanced “4” 

C
om
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n    Not assessed during 

distance learning. 
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 Not assessed during 

distance learning.  
 

G
eo

m
et

ry
   Not assessed during 

distance learning.  
 

M
ea

su
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en

t &
 

Da
ta

 
 

Practices solving 
area problems using 
multiplication 

Solves area problems 
using multiplication. 
 

Solves area problems 
using multiplication 
as well as story 
problems. 
 
 

Solves perimeter and 
area problems using 
multiplication as well 
as story problems. 
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Ba
se

 Te
n 

Practices  
adding and 
subtracting 2-digit 
numbers. 

Adds and subtracts 
2-digit numbers using 
strategies and 
algorithms  
  

Adds and subtracts 
3-digit numbers using 
strategies and 
algorithms  
 
 
 

Adds and subtracts 
3-digit numbers using 
strategies and 
algorithms choosing 
the most 
appropriate strategy 
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Fr
ac

tio
ns

 
 

Practices making 
equivalent fractions 
with visual support. 
 

Recognizes 
equivalent fractions 
with visual support.  
with denominators 2, 
4, and 8.  
 

Recognizes and 
generates 
equivalent fractions 
with denominators 2, 
3, 4, 6 and 8. 

Generates 
equivalent fractions 
and compares two 
fractions with the 
same numerator or 
denominator, with 
denominators 2, 3, 4, 
6 and 8. 
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Practices using basic 
strategies to solve 
multiplication facts. 
 
  

Uses multiplicative 
strategies to solve 
multiplication facts.  

Demonstrates 
fluency with 
multiplication facts; 
and uses 
multiplication to 
solve one step story 
problems within 100.  
 

Demonstrates 
fluency with 
multiplication facts; 
and uses 
multiplication and 
division to solve story 
problems that 
require more than 
one step within 100 
 

 


